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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF ITB

DATE: October 30, 2017

ITB#: 2017-59

TITLE: Beavercreek Dental Clinic Equipment Expansion

In accordance with Local Contract Review Board Rule C-047-0660 and ORS 279B.100 Clackamas

County ("County") intends to cancel the above named ITB #2017-59 issued on September 27, 2017.

The County is cancelling this 1TB because it has determined that it is in its interest to modify the
specifications of the project. The County anticipates that it will issue a new invitation to bid shortly.
Clackamas County appreciates the time and effort by proposers to prepare for this solicitation and looks
forward to receiving after we have reposted our revised 1TB. Please contact Patricia Bride at (503) 742-
5447 if you have any questions.
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